
LISS PARISH COUNCIL 

PLAYGROUND OPEN  
 

THIS PLAYGROUND IS USED ENTIRELY AT YOUR OWN RISK 
EQUIPMENT IS NOT CLEANED OR SANITISED 

 

 

PLEASE HELP TO REDUCE THE RISK OF SPREAD OF CORONAVIRUS 
AND KEEP THIS PLAY AREA SAFE AND OPEN BY STRICTLY 
FOLLOWING THESE GUIDELINES: 

  
 

 

Do not enter unless using play equipment 
Do not visit if you are experiencing Coronavirus 
symptoms: high fever (above 38°C) or cough 

 

No more than one adult per child 
Adults should monitor young children at all times 

 

Maintain social distancing as per Government 
guidelines. Do not use equipment if distancing 
cannot be maintained 

 

If the play area is full find another place to play 
If busy keep your play session to 30 minutes 

 

Wash your hands thoroughly before and after play 
Sanitise your hands often during play 

 

Do not put mouths on play equipment or hands in 
mouths or on faces 

 

Do not eat and drink in the playground 
Dispose of any litter in the bins provided 

 
  

 

 

 


